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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Repairs to Main Sewer at Line Wall Road by NatWest Building 
 
In order for the Sewers Infrastructure Section of the Technical Services Department to 

undertake essential works to repair the main trunk sewer along Line Wall Road, the 

following traffic arrangements will be put in place. As from 8.00am on Saturday 16 

November 2013 until no later than 6.00am on Monday 18 November 2013, Line Wall 

Road will have its northbound lane closed to all vehicular traffic from its junction with 

Cathedral Square up to its junction with King’s Street. All northbound traffic will be 

diverted via Queensway. The southbound lane will be unaffected and remain open at all 

times. Temporary advance road works signs will be placed accordingly on the approach 

to the works. 

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 

any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 


